
Umbrella Group Conscience Minutes  


Date:    August 25th 2022

Group members present : Mark – Alan -   Gilda – Pieri – Ruth – Jonathan - Anna  

Others present -  David – Trix – Denis - 
 

 
Secretary:    Anna elected for 6 months

Last month’s minutes accepted as read? Yes. 

As some of us are new, Gilda read them and explained about the rules, elections and duties of the Group Conscience meeting. 

There are 4 groups on the AA online meetings platform:
· East-Asia Group
· Saturday Group
· Wednesday Group
· The Umbrella Group

David informed Gilda that excess money was given to New York – York, Japan and Australia.

Group Service Representative (GSR):  Ruth temporarily standing in

Gilda put the link to the OIAA website, and we discussed about the possibilities it gives to advertise our midday meetings.
We also filled the form together. For the email to be used, Gilda thinks we could give one that she had created before and doesn’t use anymore.
 
Tech host training will be organized by Trix and David for Jonathan and Allan

Any decisions made by Group Conscience:

We decided to postpone sending the application to the OIAA website

  

Any issues deferred to next Group Conscience Meeting:
 
· Decision about the name of our Group will be made next time 

Next GC:   September 29th 2022

